
 
 

Dear Bobcat Villas Residents, 
 
Here’s what’s going on in your neighborhood in the weeks ahead!   
 

 
 

Housing “Quality of Life” Survey 
Now – April 27th 
 
You completed a survey for our maintenance staff, now we want to know how you feel about the residential experience 
overall and our residential life staff. We use the information to make changes in our staffing, programs and activities and 
within the buildings. Any student who completes the survey will be entered in a drawing for a $100 Visa Gift card to be 
used anywhere Visa is accepted.   
 
http://tinyurl.com/HousingSurvey18.  
 
If you have any difficulty accessing the survey, please contact Angela Storck at astorck@ega.edu or housing@ega.edu.  
 

 
 

 
 

Housing Application for Returning Students – Academic Year 2018-2019 
Same Room Self-Selection (March 26 – April 6) ENDS THIS FRIDAY 
Different Room Selection (April 9 – April 27)  
 
To apply for housing for Academic Year 2018-2019, please visit MyEGSC and click the “housing application” in the 
Launchpad section. The direct link to the housing application is http://ega.starrezhousing.com/starrezportal. Just log on 
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with your MyEGSC credentials and follow the prompts. DON’T WAIT! Complete your housing application today! You can 
always revisit your application at any time to make changes. Questions about the housing application process should be 
directed to Angela Storck at astorck@ega.edu or housing@ega.edu.  
 
The summer housing application is coming soon and will also be available online! 

 
 

 
 

Zumba Fitness: Residence Life Edition 
Thurs. Apr. 5, 7-8 p.m. – Clubhouse 
Instructor: Raneisha Waltower 
Sponsored by Housing and Residence Life 
 
Come out and get fit with Zumba in the Clubhouse! Blow off some steam and get rid of that late term stress that comes 
just before finals! Got questions? Contact Coleman Bailey at ccbailey@ega.edu.  
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Spring Fling 2018 
Sat. Apr. 7, 11 a.m. – 3 p.m.  
Sponsored by Student Life 
 
Food, DJ, laser tag, inflatables, canoeing, water gun fight… what is not to like? Come on out and take advantage of the 
fun! Contact Stacy Grant at skgrant@ega.edu with questions or call 478-289-2105! 
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Housing Renewal Block Party! 
Mon. Apr. 9 @ 6pm – Clubhouse NEW TIME 
Sponsored by Corvias 
 
Students who come out today will get their first chance to select a new room on this date! Students who were displaced 
(not able to renew to their current room) will get first dibs on a new room space! MAKE SURE YOU COMPLETE YOUR 
HOUSING APPLICATION AND PAY YOUR $100 APPLICATION FEE BEFORE YOU COME TO THE BLOCK PARTY! Students 
with incomplete applications won’t be able to get first dibs on a room space. 
 
Bring a canned good to donate to the Bobcat Bridge program and earn a ticket in our prize drawing! 

 
 



 
 

Residence Hall Association Meeting 
Mon. Apr. 9 @ 7 p.m. – Clubhouse (IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE BLOCK PARTY) 
Sponsored by Housing & Residence Life 
 
Come out and let your voice be heard about changes you’d like to see in housing! Contact Coleman Bailey at 
ccbailey@ega.edu if you have questions. 

 
 
Have items you would like to see in the Happenings in Housing email? Contact housing@ega.edu for more information 
or to submit an activity. Be sure to include your activity’s flier in JPG or PNG format, and be sure it includes the time, 
date, location, and sponsoring organization. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Angela Storck 
Director of Housing and Residence Life 
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